
ALL SAINTS CANDLE – SUNDAY, JANUARY 24, 2021 
Third Sunday after Epiphany 

Shining a Light on What’s Happening in Our Parish 
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OUR MISSION AT ALL SAINTS - To be a family of worshipping Christians, dedicated to 
Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, Outreach and Fellowship. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
MOOSE AND BEEF STEW TAKEOUT – The Tea Room would like to thank 
all those who supported our moose and beef stew takeout dinners 
on Wednesday of this past week.  Without your support, these 
events would not be the success they have been.  Thank-you!! 
 
AGM – Vestry has reinstated the Church Re-Opening Taskforce Team to develop a 
COVID safe plan to host our Annual General Meeting (AGM).  If approved by Vestry, it 
will then be forwarded to the Diocese for their review, and hopefully their approval.  
We will keep you advised of any updates. 
 
2021 CHURCH OFFERTORY ENVELOPES – Please take the time to pick-up your 2021 offertory 
envelopes which will be located on a table in the vestibule of our Church each Sunday 
morning.  If you would like to pick them up during the week, please call the Parish 
Office at 834-4501, and we will bring them to the office for your convenience.  If you 
have any questions or comments, please email finance@allsaintsparish.ca 
 

Our Candle has been given to the Glory of God and in loving memory of  
Violet Hussey 

in remembrance of her birthday on January 24th  
by Georgina Smith and Family 

 

Our Candle has been given to the Glory of God and in loving memory of  
Betty Meaney 

Remembering her 86th birthday January 18th  

from all her loving Family 
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YOUTH CHRISTIAN EDUCATION - Children’s ministry continues to be very important to us 
here at All Saints.  We are currently in the process of restarting our children’s ministry 
programs, so please keep an eye on our website and Facebook pages for additional 
information.  If you are interested in taking part in our upcoming children’s programs, 
or for further information, please contact Joanne at joannesimfukwe@gmail.com 
 
DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS? - We would love to have your email address so that 
we may include you in our email bulletins and information notices.  Please eMail it to 
communications@allsaintsparish.ca 
 
SPONSORING ‘THE CANDLE’ – We would like to remind Parishioners 
and Friends that you may sponsor our weekly bulletin, ‘THE 
CANDLE’, and have it dedicated in memory of a loved one.  Your 
personal tribute will be prominently posted on the Bible graphic located at the top of 
the front page, and your kind donation of $25 would be greatly appreciated.  
Additionally, you can honor of a loved one by posting your favourite picture, along with 
a memorial verse, and your kind donation of $50 for this full page tribute is greatly 
appreciated.  A paper copy of ‘THE CANDLE’ is distributed at all Sunday services, and a 
digital copy is permanently archived on our Parish website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 
PRE-REGISTRATION REQUIRED FOR SERVICES AND MEETINGS - We would like to remind you that 
Pre-Registration is a Provincial and Diocesan requirement, and we would like to thank 
you for your continued cooperation.  Each week our Sunday morning Church service 
will alternate between using the BCP and the BAS as we celebrate the Holy Eucharist.  
Also, we are continuing to pre-record our 08:30am early morning Eucharist, which is 
accessible via our website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 
THE DIOCESAN RESOURCE CENTRE will be closing its doors to the general public in mid-
February.  We are moving to 22 Church Hill and will continue to carry parish supplies 
for local churches.  We are having a giant liquidation sale, and you are invited.  
Beginning January 18th until closing day, all stock is reduced to clear.  Parish supplies 
exempt.  Giftware is 75% off, Jewellery is 60% off, Books are 60% off, Boxed Cards are 
50% off, Individual Cards are $1.00 each.  We are open Monday through Friday, 
8:30am-4:30pm, and we are closed 12:30-1:30pm for lunch.  Shopping in person only.  
Local COVID-19 protocol is in place. 
  

In Memoriams 
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IN MEMORIAM - GENERAL FUND 
• In loving memory of Elva Petten - from Eugene and Marilyn Warren 
• In loving memory of Dot Greeley - from Eugene and Marilyn Warren 
• In loving memory of Elva Petten - from Frances D. Rideout 
• In loving memory of Dot Greeley - from Frances D. Rideout 
• In loving memory of Elva Petten - from Edith Rideout 
• In loving memory of Dorothy Greeley - from Edith Rideout 
• In loving memory of Les Batten - by Herb and Dot Reid 
• In loving memory of Elva Petten - by Herb and Dot Reid 
• In loving memory of Dot Greeley - by Herb and Dot Reid 
• In loving memory of Peter Warren - by Herb and Dot Reid 
• In loving memory of Peter Miller - by Adrian and Sylvia Miller 
• In loving memory of Elva Petten - by Cynthia, Dana, Lenora, Denene 
• In loving memory of Dot Greeley - by David and Bertha Rideout 
• In loving memory of Agnes Snow - by David and Bertha Rideout 
• In loving memory of Cyril Peach - by David and Bertha Rideout 

 

  



All Saints CBS – THE CANDLE  Page 4 of 4 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS   Telephone:  709-834-4501 
419 Conception Bay Highway   Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2   Website: allsaintsparish.ca 
 
ADMINISTRATION OFFICE HOURS   CLERGY OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday    Monday – Friday 
9:00am - 12:30pm; 1:00pm - 3:00pm  09:00am - 3:00pm 
 
REV WAYNE PARSONS  REV SAM BUTLER ELIZABETH BISHOP 
Incumbent   Associate Office Administration 
rev.wayne@allsaintsparish.ca rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca              elizabeth@allsaintsparish.ca 
764-8833 - Cell    689-4501 - Cell 834-4501 - Office  
   834-9464 - Home 
 

 

2021-01-17 Weekly YTD Why not consider signing up to our e-Giving 
program.  It's an easy way to ensure you 
contribute on a regular basis, even during 
those periods when you are unable to 
regularly attend church. 
 
We also accept E-transfers at 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

Budget 6,010.09 10,778.54 

Actual 2,944.00 6,039.30 

Difference -3,066.09 -4,739.24 

ALL SAINTS PARISH COVID APPEAL TARGET 
 $52,000 

COVID APPEAL CONTRIBUTIONS TO DATE: 
$6,280 


